Date: 05 October 2020

To whom it may concern

It has been our pleasure to have Ms. Hadeel Fathalla Omar Takrouri
under our direct supervision as a trainee during the period 5" of July 2020 - 10™ of
September 2020 at pharmacy one

Ms. Hadeel Fathalla Omar Takrouri performance was consistently solid during the
training reflecting diligent scholarship and professional maturity. She is motivated
young woman of outstanding dedication and considerable self-discipline. Her
participation in discussions always seemed relevant and informed, reflecting careful
preparation and understanding.

During her training Ms. Hadeel Fathalla Omar Takrouri has performed her assigned
tasks exceptionally well. We enjoyed working with Ms, Hadeel Fathalla Omar
Takrouri and wish her all success in putting her work to good use in her future
career,

Thank you for the opportunity to recommend such a special and impressive young
woman. Please feel free to contact us at any point, with regard to this letter of
recommendation. _

Dr. Ebtehal Qaoud
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